
 
Internet & Social Media Safety Parent Awareness Night 

 
The Fountain Valley School District will be hosting a parent 
education night on the topic of: Internet & Social Media Safety 
Awareness on Wednesday, November 16th, 2016, from 6:00 -
7:30pm at the FVSD Office Board Room (located at 10055 Slater 
Avenue, Fountain Valley).   
 
The night will focus on young adults, social media, and what parents 
can do to minimize any potential threats or negative impacts they 
may have on students’ lives.  Angie Bennett, a FVSD parent and 
detective from the Huntington Beach Police department, will be 
joining us and is an expert in the field.  She is passionate about 
teaching children and adults about the dangers of online activities.  
She hopes that by starting the discussion between children and their 
parents that more children will be prepared to handle unwelcome 
contacts online. 
 
Please be aware that this is a parent/adult only event and all 
attendees will need to fill out an RVSP form on your home school’s 
webpage.  If you have any questions about the event, please contact 
kajdaszj@fvsd.us.  
 
To encourage as many attendees as possible, we will also be hosting 
a drawing for a chance to win and choose from a variety of gift 
cards. Each adult in attendance will be entered into the drawing.  
 
We hope to see you all there! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
	
  


